








SEPTEMBER 25-27, 2024 
PORTLAND EXPO CENTER • PORTLAND, OREGON  

 
Dear Exhibitor, 
 
I am pleased to announce that the Timber Processing and Energy Expo will be held September 25-27, 

2024 at the Portland Exposition Center in Portland, Oregon. The 2024 show will be the sixth biennial 
TP&EE to be produced since 2012 by Hatton-Brown Expositions, LLC, an affiliate of Hatton-Brown Pub-
lishers, Inc. and of Timber Processing, Panel World and Wood Bioenergy magazines. All of the TP&EEs 
have been held at the Portland Exposition Center. (You’ll recall that the 2020 event was canceled due to the 
pandemic.) 

More than 1,200 representatives of 112 wood products producer companies and hundreds of individual 
lumber, veneer, plywood, engineered wood products and wood pellet mills registered for the 2022 TP&EE. 
They viewed 170 exhibitor companies who displayed their equipment and technologies in a sold-out Hall E. 

While the show has traditionally emphasized lumber manufacturing, the 2022 event revealed increasing 
attendance from the veneer, plywood and EWP industries. And since the 2022 show, several announcements 
have emerged indicating a growing wood biomass industry in the Northwest, including several planned 
wood pellet facilities. This means that the 2024 event should truly live up to its Timber Processing and En-
ergy Expo billing! Meanwhile several northwest lumber and plywood mill expansion projects are in the 
works, such as Sierra Pacific Industries in Eugene, Ore. and Roseburg at Coquille, Ore.  

We realize that the city of Portland continues to receive negative publicity for various reasons, but in the 
end the Portland Expo Center remains the best site because of its spacious equipment staging and move-in 
capacities—compared to other facilities we’ve looked at—as well as its centralized location for the North-
west forest products industry. And just across the Columbia River only a couple miles north of the show site 
is the ever-bustling city of Vancouver, Wash.  

We look forward to working with you as we move toward the 2024 TP&EE and as we continue to enhance 
the exhibitor experience. As you read this, the 2024 TP&EE exhibitor space renewal program has begun. 

 
 
 
 
Rich Donnell 
Show Director 
rich@hattonbrown.com 
334-834-1170 
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SEPTEMBER 25-27, 2024 
PORTLAND EXPO CENTER • PORTLAND, OREGON  

 
Dear Exhibitor, 
 
First, I want to thank you for your interest in the 2024 Timber Processing & Energy Expo! Having been the 

Promotions Director for TP&EE since 2014, I am excited to add a new role to my resume—Exhibits & Spon-
sorships Sales Director. This combination makes me the perfect person to tell you—you absolutely have to be 
at the 2024 Portland machinery show. Our incredible wood products producer attendance in 2022 is only going 
to heighten anticipation for what TP&EE will bring to the Portland Expo Center, September 25-27, 2024.  

With features like the popular Beer Garden, the presentation of Timber Processing magazine’s Person 
of the Year, and the Sawmill Productivity & Efficiency conference, in addition to numerous exhibitor-
hosted hospitality events, TP&EE keeps getting better with every event. More than 170 exhibitors partici-
pated in 2022, and while everyone’s experience is different, our post-event survey indicates a high overall 
satisfaction rate.  

As is always the case, exhibitor feedback suggests that we make certain tweaks to the process. We hear 
you loud and clear and are making changes that will provide an even more positive show experience. Hat-
ton-Brown Expositions, TP&EE’s event producer, continues to strive to provide best-in-the-industry serv-
ices to our exhibitor partners.  

Meanwhile, as we gear up for 2024, creating a floor plan and brainstorming more ways our exhibitors can 
market themselves as part of our show—my attendance promotions team is already at work making sure the 
aisles will be filled with mill personnel from throughout North America. Our efforts, along with yours, con-
tinue to put more eyeballs on the details of our event, and will combine to make 2024 the best TP&EE yet.  

  As you read this, the exhibitor space renewal program is well under way. I look forward to working with 
you on any adjustments needed to your space. I also look forward to welcoming new exhibitors into the 
2024 TP&EE.  

 
 
 
 
Jessica Johnson 
Promotions, Exhibits & Sponsorships Sales Director 
jessica@hattonbrown.com 
770-861-5078 
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